
Accepting Updates for the H2D Software System 

You will periodically see a prompt to update your software when you open H2DCR or H2DFD while connected to the 

internet.  We publish new releases for the software system with new features and enhancements to the software, fine 

tuning of software performance, and corrections of any bugs discovered. 

When we add new features that will change the way you interact with the software, you will receive an e-mail notifying 

you of any changes you should be aware of.   

When you load the software and a new release is available, you will see this screen appear: 

Press or click “OK” to receive the 

updates. 

Due to security protocols in Windows, you may see a screen pop up asking if you are sure you want to make changes 

to your system, or "Do you want to run this file?"  Accept the changes and run the file to receive the updates for the 

H2D Software System. Example: 

In this example, you would click “Run” 

to open the software.   

As always, if you have any questions 

about H2D Software, please contact 

us. 

H2D Software, LLC 

Kelly.Howard@h2dsoftware.com

Jason.Dixon@h2dsoftware.com 

www.h2dsoftware.com 
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